
Liberty Township Notice 

 

To all Residents, Police, Fire, EMS, First Responders, 
School Buses, and Public Utilities, 

 

As of February 1st, 2017 Lakeside Drive West, in the 
area just south of the “spring house” will be 
narrowed to a single lane.  A temporary traffic speed 
limit will be reduced to 5mph due to road repairs. 

 

The single lane limitation and speed will remain in 
effect until all repairs are completed. The barriers 
will be removed and notification of such will be 
announced. 

 

All are encouraged to utilize Lakeside Drive East 
whenever possible to limit traffic and avoid 
congestion in the repair area. 

 

We thank everyone in advance for their cooperation, 
and apologize for any inconveniences imposed. 

Liberty Township DPW 


